
 
 
 
A message from the West Point Fire Protection District: 
 
As we carefully monitor the Electra Fire and updates from CAL FIRE, we 

want to reassure our community that we are here to offer support and 

service to West Point and the surrounding areas. We have a strike team 

ready to deploy to the fire at a moment's notice if requested by CAL 

FIRE, but for now the most important course of action   is to remain within 

our community. If a strike team  is deployed, t h e  West Point station will 

remain fully staffed 24 hours a day, 7 days a week so that we can 

respond to other critical medical and fire-related calls. 

Please continue to monitor any evacuation warnings and prepare critical 

items in case an order is issued. We are heartened by the progress made 

on the fire to date and commend the incredible effort of those working to 

knock it down. However, it is important to remember that fire situations are 

ever-changing, flare ups can and do happen, and it is best to remain alert 

and prepared. 

 

It has been an incredibly difficult few days for our community and we are 

here to answer questions, address concerns, and help our citizens 

prepare. Our thoughts go out to those impacted, to our neighbors in 

Amador C o u n t y , and of course to the firefighters on the ground. 

 

The station is located at 195 Spink Rd., West Point and our phone 

number i s  209-293-7000 should any concerns arise. 

 

 
  


